


1. We see DPI as the voice of the Organization to the world and therefore its main
goal should remain providing timely information to the public on the tasks and
responsibilities of the United Nations and its great role and achievements in
today’s world in order to strengthen international support for the activities of the
United Nations and to promote international cooperation.

2. We have always been supportive of the process of the reorientation of the United
Nations activities in the field of public information and communication but it is
important to underline that any review of the activities of DPI should aim at



lost their lives. We condemn violation against journalists and pay tribute to those who lost
their lives or were injured in the line of duty in particular those who were killed or injured
during the Israeli brutal aggression against Palestinian people. We expect that in present
circumstances DPI increases dissemination of information on the question of Palestine and
the facts related to suffering of the Palestinian people and acts of aggression perpetrated
against them by the Israeli regime.

Thank you very much Mr. Chairman.
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